
Committee Meeting February 5th 2025 

Lanna 11.00 am 

 

In attendance Julian Wing, Roger Bishop, Randy Teisl, Brian Rundle and John Orlebeck 

Apologies for absence – Chris Ryan 

 

Ratification of AGM motions 

1.Randy and Roger to be given a full vote on the Committee 

2. Captains to update local rules for their respective courses.  Relief from dog paw prints in bunkers 

to apply at all CMSG events. Human footprints no relief given. 

3. Tree roots rule to remain as is. Relief only given if swing is impeded and on the fairways. No relief 

if stance is impeded. 

4. Team events such as 2BBB are still to be used for handicap purposes. If a “pick-up” occurs then 

players should mark the most likely score for that hole. 

5. The Committee will make best efforts for more away games, but events between courses to be left 

at the discretion of course captains. 

6. An appointment of a rules official is deemed unnecessary 

7, A discussion took place regarding introducing Khuntan as a regular venue, possibly once a month 

to begin with, but no decision has yet been made. 

 

An email was received from Nigel Stubbs regarding a possible change to the competition for the 

lowest gross prize at the Annual Tournament. This was declined, and the competition will remain as 

before. Nigel himself telephoned to say he had second thoughts anyway. 

The International 

The decision was made to hold The International in May rather than March. (It is no longer High 

Season, and should not be smoggy!) 

The venue and actual date are still to be determined and will be subject to us obtaining a viable 

price.  

There will be a change in format this year with each team playing 6 tee shots from the white, 6 from 

the yellow and 6 from the red. The colour of the tees to be used at each hole to be determined in 

advance by Randy Teisl. 

 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 11.45am 


